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The solar array will help generate power to support the neighboring communities. This will also
provide a project for the local power company to address aging power grid. Our community will
benefit from increased tax revenue from local power generation. I am in favor of any improvements
we can make to our small community.
 

Sincerely,
Clayton Eldridge
clayton.eldridge@yahoo.com

2458 Townsend Road
Martinsville, OH 45146
United States
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